
 

 

Owners Update:   20-May-2020 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT LAKESIDE POOL 

COVID-19 MITIGATION 

 

Lakeside Pool Opening Friday: 

The Lakeside Pool will open Friday; May 22, 2020. 

Daily Pool Hours:  10:00am - 10:00pm 

There is no evidence that the COVID-19 virus can be spread to people through water; 

however, to open the pool and address COVID-19 concerns some accommodations have 
been established. 

 No Pool Furniture will be set up on the pool deck  

o The furniture surfaces can be a source of transmission 

 The two Gates, Handrails, and Ladder will be sanitized twice a day 

 The fencing around the pool deck will not be sanitized 
 The Pool Restroom will remain closed 

We also need for each individual to help us and comply with the following: 

 When entering or leaving the pool area, please sanitize the gate and gate latch 

before and after use  

o Spray bottles of sanitizer will be placed by each gate 

 Do not congregate in groups in the pool area 

 Maintain a <---  6 feet ---> Social (Physical) Distance between yourself and other 

guests 

 You may bring your own towels, chairs, and pool toys; however, do not share them 
with other guests 

Remember, there is no attendant on duty, so please be responsible for yourself  
and others that you may bring to the Lakeside Pool. 

We want to keep the Lakeside Pool open, but we must keep it Safe.  



 

Quiet Time: 

The City of Kimberling City has established a quiet time from 10:00 PM to 7:00 AM daily. 

Please respect this quite time for the comfort and consideration of other owners and guests. 

The Board will file a complaint with the City for noise by owners and guests during the quiet 

time and will pursue any complaint to the full extent necessary. Additionally, the Board will 
take whatever legal action is necessary if there are loud parties or disruptive behavior. 

 

Thanks For Your Cooperation and Have A Great Summer. 

 

Your APCOA Board 

 

 

Visit Us At:   AnchorsPointCOA.org 

 

http://anchorspointcoa.org/

